

13 May 2020

Mr Gurnam Singh AISEC Society Level 6, 60 York Street Sydney NSW 2000

Ref: Ryde Hospital Donations to staff

Dear Mr Singh,

On behalf of the Ryde Hospital Executive and all the staff at Ryde, I would like to thank you and AISEC Society most sincerely for your donation of 50 delicious meals to staff and a lovely cake to celebrate Mother's Day.

The meals were successfully distributed to all Ryde Hospital frontline staff on duty on Mother's Day, 10 May 2020. They were very well received by everyone and I'm told they were very tasty.

The continued kindness and support of the community towards our staff at Ryde, who are working tirelessly through these challenging times, has been overwhelming and it is heartening to see how we are all pulling together.

Thank you once again for thinking of us at this time.

Yours sincerely

Heather Gough

General Manager | Ryde Hospital

Hoater Grangh

Denistone Road

EASTWOOD NSW 2122

Phone 9858 7305

heather.gough@health.nsw.gov.au

www.health.nsw.gov.au